
 

Important dates to remember for May & June 
 

Monday 13 NAPLAN WEEK online testing Year 3 & 5  
Wednesday 15 Mass – Senior VV 9am  
Saturday 18 P & F Working Bee 8.30am – 1pm 

ELECTION – Do not forget to vote  
Wednesday 22 NO UYSC BUS (please make alternate arrangements for drop off and pick up) 
 Mass – F/1D 9am 
Friday 24 Cross Country Wesburn Year 3 - 6 
Tuesday 28 School Assembly 4/5/6’s – 2.20pm 
Wednesday 29 Mass Senior O’B 9am 
Friday 31 ALL ENROLMENTS DUE FOR 2020  
 
June 
Wednesday 5 OPEN MORNING – 9am till 11am 
Tuesday 11 School Closure Day – NO SCHOOL DAY 
 School Advisory Board Meeting 7pm 
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St Joseph’s School  

Yarra Junction 
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School Office Hours 

8.45am – 3.30pm 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

ACTING PRINCIPALS 

Mrs. Prue Vanstan & Mrs. Jenny 

Allatt 

 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICERS 

         Mrs. Alison Waldron 

     Mrs. Di Hendriks 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Friends,  
     

As we enter week three it is good to see all the children highly engaged and motivated after completing camps and 
excursions. 
 
We once again have conducted a number of school tours this week for perspective enrolments. Meeting these families and 
sharing the school experience with them has been a privilege. 
We will be conducting two open days on the 5th and 19th June from 9am-11am. 
These days are a celebration of learning and all parents, grandparents and friends of past, present and future parents are 
invited to come along and see the school in action. 
 
In the F/1 area, we are very excited as our new concertina doors have been installed and look fantastic. 
As we enter third term parents of junior students often ask for advice regarding assisting their child at home especially in 
the area of literacy. 
An invitation is extended to all parents and carers to come along for a “Readers, Writers and Parents “session. It will cover 
all aspects of reading progress including writing and spelling and look at strategies we utilize in the classroom and easy, 
fun ones you can use at home.  It will be held on Tuesday, 22nd May at 9.00am. We look forward to sharing many ideas 
and also to answer any queries you may have. 
 
On Wednesday, the Year 6 students represented St. Joseph’s at a memorial service. 
This Sunday we celebrate a very important day and we hope all who undertake that vital mothering role get thoroughly 
spoilt with love and gratitude on this special day. 
 
Please note the school closure day advertised for the 7th June has been rescheduled for Tuesday 11th June, due to 
a facilitator for staff PD being un-available. 

          

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blessings and regards 

Jenny Allatt 

 



  

 
 
 
 
Absent from School: 
 
If your child is absent from school,  
 

 
 

Easter liturgy 

On Tuesday, we had a liturgy in the 
church to celebrate Easter. It comprised 
of some role-plays, prayers, songs and 
PowerPoint displays designed to reflect 
on the gospel stories in the bible. These 
described the events that took place after 
Jesus died on the Cross.  

Jesus rose from the dead three days 
later. The women that visited the tomb 
found it was empty, and then told the 
disciples who went to visit also. Jesus 
appeared to Mary later in the day and she 
related the good news to the disciples. 
Jesus then appeared several times to his disciples encouraging them to tell all that he had truly risen and 
follow his ways by healing, praying and caring for others.  

The resurrection of Jesus is significant because it fulfils the predictions in the Old Testament scriptures that 
Jesus was God’s son. He died so that we may be forgiven and be with God in eternal life.                                                                                                  

Thank you to the members of the Mini Vinnies, who acted out the scenes very well and helped with the setting 
up. 

 
May you all find peace and happiness 
through the Risen Christ! 

  

 

Karen McQuade  

Christian Life Leader 

 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Michel Corriveau 
  
Parish Phone: 9736 2850 

Parish Fax: 9736 3285 
 

PO Box 317  

Mt Evelyn 3796 
 

Email: mountevelyn@cam.org.au 

Website: 

http://www.sacredheartuyv.org.au 

 

Weekend Mass Times 
 

Saturday – 4.30pm  

Sacred Heart Church, Warburton  
 

Sunday – 8.30am 

St. Thomas à Becket Church, Yarra Junction  
 

 

mailto:mountevelyn@cam.org.au
http://www.sacredheartuyv.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parents and Friends  

Project Working Bee 

 
 
When:  Saturday 18th May     8.30am – 1pm 
Where:  Playground near the oval 
Sausage Sizzle provided. 
 
The Parents and Friends committee have organised to fund the ‘River Nile’ project in the playground near the oval. 
The day aims to get a dry creek bed formed with river rocks, some plantings, re decking the two bridges to the 
oval, painting of the fort, replacing some of the sleepers and mulching the area. On the day, some other jobs will 
include tidying the area near the office. 
 
Working together on a project means that we can come together and create something for our school community, 
sharing our skills and vision. If you could lend a hand for a few hours, we would be most grateful. This also means 
you would have attended your working bee for the year. 
 
Please get in contact if you could advise us about the following 

 Sleepers: what would be best used in the playground 

 Digger equipment to widen the ‘River Nile’ 

 Re building the 2 access bridges to the oval. 

If you wish to find out more please see Leonie Shalders or Prue Vanstan. 

 
 
Parents & Friends 
 
Winter is coming and so are the rainy lunchtimes. We are updating the 
puzzles and games available for use by the children during rainy lunctimes.  
Any donations of puzzles and games that your children have outplayed or 
outgrown would be appreciated. Missing counters, dice etc are not a problem 
as we can probaby find replacements for them.  
Please leave any donations at the office.  
 
Any questions feel free to contact Andrea Maurici on 0402 037 190.  



 
 

 
 



 
 
 


